COPY,

LLOYD!'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

SUNDERLAND 5th June 1918,

The Secretary,

LONDON,

Dear Sir,

I am in receipt of your 1=stter of the 4th instant
in refsrence to the 1st ®ntry reports on the New Steamers
"WAR VISOR" and "WAR BATTERY" and beg to state that the
doublings mentioned in the report wara fitted to the main and

Quarter dsck shesrstrakes,



